
Hello everyone! 

I love hearing from you and seeing what you are 

all up to, you are doing a great job learning from 

home.  

 

We are using the internet for 

lots of learning and working 

at the moment. I have been 

learning about keeping safe 

online by watching Jessie 

and Friends. 

 

 

I also went for a long 

walk in the sunshine. My 

little legs had a bit of 

trouble keeping up with 

Mrs Ainslie, so I sat on the 

wall for a while. 

 

 

 

Then I watched Number 

Jacks and went on a number 

hunt around the house.  

 

 

 



We spent some time in the 

garden. Our flowers are 

growing lots! I think I could 

start a flower shop. Can you 

help me to count how many we 

have? 

 

On Friday, we had a virtual tea 

party for VE day, and Mr Ainslie’s 

Mummy’s special birthday. We got 

dressed up for the occasion! 

 

 

 

What have you been doing this week? 

Lots of love, 

Bearemy  


